
ANNOUNCEMENT OF CHANGE OF GUARD AT CENTER FOR EURASIAN 
STUDIES (AVIM)

AVİM

There has been a change of guard in the administration of Center for Eurasian Studies 
(AVIM) as of 2 January 2013. The founder and Director of the Center, (R) Ambassador 
Ömer E. Lütem is to leave his post to continue his contributions as Honorary Director. (R) 
Ambassador Alev Kılıç is to take over as director.

 The farewell message , of (R) Ambassador Ömer E. Lütem, the message  of the new 
director (R) Ambassador Alev Kılıç and his CV  as well as a brief  informative note  on AVIM 
could be found by clicking on the links.
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